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MALAWI 

Sewing course  
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters! 
 

 

Pastor Innocent 

Nangwale in 

Malawi shared 

that a group of 

women received 

a sewing 

machine, but none of them know 

how to use it or how to cut fabric 

for sewing clothes. Innocent 

turned to SB Foundation and 

asked if the Foundation could 

fund a "sewing expert" to teach 

the women for six months. When the Foundation agreed, Innocent explained that since the women have their 

own sewing machines and won't need to use the expert's machine, the fee would be lower. The total amount 

comes to 750,000 MWK (Malawian Kwacha), equivalent to SEK 4.200 (Swedish kronor). This price also 

includes the purchase of fabric and other materials. Innocent mentioned that the women are extremely poor 

and added that once these ten women acquire the knowledge, they can teach others. Some of them have 

already become skilled at sewing, he says. 

We are so happy that SB Foundation can help ten poor people in the impoverished country of Malawi learn 

to sew clothes, and other items, mainly for their own families, but also to earn a small income by selling 

what they make in the market. We hope, these ten women will pave the way for more people who want to be 

trained. 

Warm greetings from SB Foundation via us, 
  Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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